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Ref.No.MAIT/PY/2324 November 02, 2023
Shri Sanjay Kumar Agrawal
Dy. Director General (DM)
Department of Telecommunications
Subject: Requesting support on CBS implementation
Ref.: MAIT Representation No.MAIT/PY/2695 dated 12" August 2023
Respected Sir,
Greetings from MAIT!

At the outset, MAIT is grateful for the continued support and collaboration from the Department
of Telecommunications (DoT) throughout the CBS implementation and testing.

We are writing to seek your esteemed guidance and assistance regarding the queries faced
by the industry during implementation of the Cell Broadcast Service.

We also like to thank you for arranging the much-needed meeting held on 16™ Oct’23 for the
industry to share their views and concerns. In further reference to the same meeting, kindly
help us on the following:

1. Providing MoM of meeting held on 16" Oct’23, covering the responses to the
questions discussed in the meeting.

2. Hindi and English as the only two languages for Auto Read-out.
3. Request for dedicated testing for Auto Read-out feature.
We are sanguine that our request will merit your positive consideration.
Warm regards,

Col Suhail Zaidi (Retd)
Director General

CC: Shri Ashwani Kumar Mahaur (Director-DM), DoT
CC: Shri Shriphal Meena (ADG-DM), DoT



